

Chapter Headquarters 430 Madeline Drive Pasadena, CA 91105 Tel (626) 799-0841 Fax (626) 799-4802 www.sgpvarc.org Pomone Branch 675 N. Park Avenue Pomona, CA 91768 Tel (909) 622-1348 Fax (909) 629-4176

December 11, 2008

Air-Tro, Inc. 1630 S Myrtle Ave Monrovia, CA 91016-4634

Dear Air-Tro, Inc.,

The American Red Cross, San Gabriel Pomona Valley Chapter, is grateful for your support. We received your generous gift of \$100.00 on 12/4/2008.

Your contribution helps to train volunteers who aid individuals and families in times of crisis who have suffered through a home fire, personal emergency, and/or local natural disaster. Additionally, your gift supports instruction to teach people how to save a life through classes in CPR, first aid and water safety, as well as how to prepare for disasters—from one of Katrina's magnitude to local home fires.

Most disasters that strike in the San Gabriel Pomona Valley, an area that covers 44 communities with nearly 1.8 million people, don't always make the evening news or the morning papers. However, when clients who lose everything turn to the Red Cross for help in rebuilding their lives, we can be there because of your kindness.

The role you play through your giving is invaluable. Your Red Cross does not receive funding from the government, so it is only through the generosity of donors like you that we are able to be there when help is needed.

I look forward to our continued partnership in helping our communities prevent, prepare for, and respond to disasters and emergencies.

On behalf of the lives you touch, thank you!

Sincerely,

Ben Green

Chief Executive Officer



## Dear Friend,

Just a note to say thanks for your generous support this year...and to ask you to please remember your local Red Cross in your holiday giving.

It's sad, but some of our <u>neighbors will go through heart-wrenching</u> <u>tragedies</u> this holiday season. A house fire, storm or other catastrophe will shatter lives during what should be a time of peace and joy. It happens every year.

That's why the American Red Cross must be ready to respond to disasters this holiday season. When crises send people reeling, help can't wait.

Your past support of our disaster relief, First Aid and CPR programs, water safety, youth programs and other vital services is deeply appreciated. I hope we can count on your help once again with a special gift this holiday season.

From all of us at the Red Cross, Happy Holidays!

air Dio, Anc., Repeating your generous gift will really help. Thank you! Barren Williams

11-04-08